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The Keene Township Board adopted an extension to the current 
temporary moratorium at their February 14, 2023 meeting to not accept 
any applications for commercial solar energy projects until June 30, 
2023 to allow the Planning Commission time to finish amendments to the 
commercial solar energy zoning ordinance section, to hold a public 
hearing and to send the recommendation to the Board for adoption. 
 
The moratorium extension ordinance can be viewed in the Township Hall 
notice box or on the Township website at www.keenetownship.org.  The 
moratorium will become effective immediately upon publication.   
 

 


